



Inside this Issue
2007 Review
Benefactors Build
Mt. Vernon Build
Annual Dinners

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville

1401 N. Fares Avenue Evansville, IN 47711 (812) 423-5623 www.evansvillehabitat.org

Lori Reed, Executive Director lreed@evansvillehabitat.com

Jennifer Wuchner, Office Manager jenniferw@evansvillehabitat.com

Janette Prickett, Assistant Office Manager janettep@evansvillehabitat.com

Sue Taylor, Data Systems Specialist staylor@evansvillehabitat.com

Steve Peters, Construction Director stevep@evansvillehabitat.com

Mike Scheller, Construction Manager mscheller@evansvillehabitat.com

Michael Lincoln, Field Support

Sr. Jane Michele McClure, OSB Development Director janem@evansvillehabitat.com

Aimee Haas Community Resource Coordinator ahaas@evansvillehabitat.com

Sally Gries, Community Relations Director sallyg@evansvillehabitat.com

Hot Stove League's Night of Memories Helps Good Sports Build

Habitat's Good Sports Build project got a big boost when the Hot Stove League announced they would sponsor a house in New Haven for a family affected by the 2005 tornado.

Each year the Hot Stove League sponsors the Night of Memories to support youth programs in the local area. With an incredibly successful history of attracting professional athletes to sign autographs and a live and silent auction of one-of-a-kind sports memorabilia, the Night of Memories has become an Evansville institution. This year, proceeds will help fund a Habitat house.

"This is a leap of faith," said Paul Gries, Hot Stove League spokesperson and member of Habitat's Good Sports Build Committee. "When our members worked on the African American Churches for Habitat build, they could see the value of what Habitat is doing. They wanted to go the extra mile and raise the extra \$50,000 for a house sponsorship. Now we need the community's support."

This year's Night of Memories is slated for Saturday, February 9, at the 4-H Center, with an autograph session beginning at

3:30 p.m. Tickets are \$20 and are available by calling Habitat at 423-5623. Earlier in the day, a

NIGHT OF MEMORIES continued on page 2



At a press conference in January, Paul Gries announces Habitat for Humanity of Evansville will be a recipient of funds raised at the Night of Memories.

Bob and Brian Griese To Sponsor House in New Haven

A father and son, both well known to Evansville, will sponsor a house for Operation Home Again.

Bob Griese—Rex Mundi High School graduate, two-time Purdue All American, starting quarterback for the Miami Dolphins from 1967–1969, winning two of three consecutive appearances in the Super Bowl, and leader of the Dolphins' 1972 "Perfect Season"—has announced that he and his son Brian, a Chicago Bears quarter-

GRIESE continued on page 2

2007 Year in Review

2007 was a banner year for Habitat for Humanity of Evansville with 32 homes and subdivision infrastructure simultaneously constructed. The last 15 homes started in 2007 will close on January 31 and February 28, 2008. Furthermore, we continue to fund homes in Jordan and Botswana through the Habitat for Humanity International tithe program.

Construction on the first two 2008 homes, the Industrial Contractors Build and the Boy Scouts/Cans for Habitat Build, will commence March 1. These homes are the first of 24 homes scheduled for this year. Most 2008 homes will be constructed at the New Haven subdivision.

Work in preparing for 2009 is also underway. With five builds already slated for 2009, be sure to contact Sr. Jane Michele McClure, Development Director, to secure your spot on the 2009 construction schedule as a house sponsor. With so many in our community

without decent shelter, Habitat must continue to push forward.



The infrastructure construction on the New Haven Subdivision began in 2007 along with 27 houses.

Congratulations and welcome to Steve Thomas, board member since 1990, who was recently named chair of the Board of Directors. Steve assumes the reins from Jodi Uebelhack, who served as board president from 2005 - 2007, and will remain as a member of the board. HFHE is most grateful to these outstanding individuals for their dedicated service to our organization.



Lori Reed Executive Director

NIGHT OF MEMORIES continued from page 1

groundbreaking ceremony for the Good Sports Build, a program dedicated to involving athletes with southwestern Indiana ties in Habitat's Operation Home Again project, will be held.

Don Mattingly and Andy Benes, who serve as honorary co-chairs of the Good Sports Build, both plan to attend. Legendary Hall of Famer Brooks Robinson, 18-time All-Star third baseman with the Baltimore Orioles, will also be present.

GRIESE continued from page 1

back, will sponsor a house at New Haven.

Though Bob cannot attend the Good Sports Build groundbreaking February 9, he hopes that Brian can "represent the family."

Along with Jerry Sloan's Hand-in-Hand Foundation build and the Hot Stove League's commitment, this brings to three the number of Good Sports Build houses in New Haven.

Robertson, Faith Build Houses Planned for 2008

Charles Robertson, who now lives in Centreville, Del., was part of Habitat for Humanity of Evansville's first blitz in 1992. He was part of the group that founded Habitat for Humanity of New Castle County, near Wilmington, which recently completed a \$6 million campaign to build 105 houses in the next five years. Charles grew up in Evansville and went to school at Dexter, Harper, and Bosse, and his father was a long-time professor at the University of Evansville. When his mother passed away in October he decided to fulfill a

long-held dream of his—to sponsor a Habitat home in Evansville in memory of her.

The Lola Ellis Robertson House will be built in New Haven and Charles has indicated he'd find time to travel back to Evansville to see it. We welcome his visit and encourage any "old timers" from 1992 who remember Charles to call the Habitat office, 423-5623.

The Faith Build will be sponsored by another individual with a heart for Habitat. Mike Meyer started volunteering last summer at New Haven. A member of Faith Bible Church and a volunteer at Christian Life Center and Impact Ministries as well, he wants to involve as many volunteers from his church and other groups he belongs to in building the house.

Blessed with natural enthusiasm and motivated by genuine compassion for the less fortunate, Mike is looking for volunteers for the Faith Build. Please call Habitat's community resource coordinator, Aimee Haas, if you'd like to help, 423-5623.

Benefactors Build a Winning Program

Habitat supporters have responded enthusiastically to a new program launched this fall called the Benefactors Build.

Chaired by Jim and Carol Havens, the Benefactors Build will "pool" the contributions of Habitat donors with a goal toward build-



Latisha Minor's daughter, Aariyen, cuts the ribbon on her new home.

ing a Benefactors Build house. Donors are allowed to designate their contribution for other group efforts such as the UCC/Disciples of Christ Build or the Catholic Build and still have it "count" toward the Benefactors Build effort.

"We realize that many people would like to support Habitat financially, but they find a \$50,000 house sponsorship out of reach. Though some can commit future support through planned giving, many desire a way to take part in the work that's going on today. The Benefactors Build is a way to do that," said Jim and Carol.

Donors who contribute over \$1,000 will be designated as "named" members of the Benefactors Build. That \$1,000 gift can be an in-kind donation, a gift of appreciated stock, a NAP contribution or it can be reached through matching contributions from American General Finance, Whirlpool, Bristol Myers/Mead Johnson Nutritionals and many other area firms.

Larry Tomlinson and Donna Cook, both members of the Habitat Partner Family Council, are featured in the Benefactors Build brochure. Donors learn through Benefactors Build materials that families buy their homes through a 25-year, zero-interest mortgage and that partner families have a stake in the process through their investment of 300 hours of sweat equity. Habitat is a win-win program because it lets all of us give service to our fellow human beings.

The Benefactors Build is sponsored by Habitat for Humanity of Evansville's Development Committee, whose members are Bill Bussing, Harold Calloway, Kevin Eastridge, J. P. Engelbrecht, John Phipps, Steve Thomas, Steve Titzer, and Scott Wittman. Please call 423-5623 for more information.

Donor Unknown...!

Recently Habitat for Humanity of Evansville received a check in the amount of \$3,222.75 from our broker. This contribution was from a gift of appreciated securities—31 shares of Freeport McMoran Copper & Gold stock. We've exhausted all our attempts to trace this donor. If you are the donor, please let us thank you by calling 423-5623.

AT&T, City of Evansville Endowment Grants Help Habitat

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville was recently awarded an AT&T Excelerator grant, which seeks to help nonprofits build their technology infrastructure. Habitat will use the \$8,000 award to purchase software and training which will help integrate our financial and fundraising systems. AT&T Excelerator is a key component of AT&T AccessAll, which has already enabled nine of our partner families to have computer hardware and software and access to the Internet in their homes.

HFHE also recently received a grant from the City of Evansville Endowment Fund. One of the major purposes of this fund is to help projects in the Fourth and Sixth Wards of our community. For the past six years, HHFE has been fortunate to receive annual grants in the amount of \$10,000 to enable the purchase of building sites in those two wards. This year was no exception as Habitat was once again the recipient of a \$10,000 award to buy land on which to build simple, decent and affordable homes.

Volunteer Recognition Dinner Held in November

Over the years Habitat has been blessed with support from our local community through charitable donations from sponsors and regular volunteer groups who generously give of their time and talent. Habitat recognized these regular volunteer crews and sponsor volunteers at the Volunteer Recognition Dinner at Crossroads Christian Church in November.



The Tuesday, Wednesday and Concrete Crews were recognized for their oustanding efforts in 2007 with the "We Did It!" award.

During the dinner Habitat recognized the following groups who donate so much of their time to the Habitat mission: **Board of Directors** Church Relations Committee Construction Committee **Development Committee** Family Selection Committee Land Acquisition Committee **Public Relations Committee** Operation Home Again Committee Strategic Planning Engagement **Teams** Good Sports Build Committee Planned Giving Task Force

One volunteer group was recognized for rising above the word "outstanding." This group was Habitat's very own Tuesday, Wednesday and Concrete Crews. The members of this crew have

Office Volunteers

Tuesday, Wednesday and

Concrete Crews

been the backbone behind every successful build, and through their hard work and persistence Habitat was able to build 32 houses in 2007. They were honored with Habitat's "We Did It!" award.

This year Habitat volunteers and partner families nominated awards for volunteers who were known for a few key qualities. Congratulation to those who won the Fun Awards: Jim Studwell, Chris Huus, Mike Bradford, Jack Main, Dale Oberbeck, Kevin Long, Chuck Sitch, Jack Main, Ray Lambert, Elvin Reed, Joe Lamey, Carl Schofield, Barb McClish, Mag Lindsey and Bob Keil.

Each year Habitat for Humanity of Evansville recognizes one volunteer who best exemplifies the Christian values of our housing ministry through his or her work and lifestyle. The Dee McMillan Volunteer of the Year Award went to Tom Champion, Jr. in recognition of his 15 years of service with the Lutherans for Habitat Builds.



Tom Champion, Jr. receives the Dee McMillan Volunteer of the Year Award from board chair, Jodi Uebelhack.

Named for the founder of our Wednesday Crew, the Jim Fowler Volunteer of the Year Award was created to recognize a special construction volunteer. This year's award went to Ray Lambert, who was nominated by his peers as a person who humbly serves Habitat and works well with all volunteers.



Ray Lambert is recognized as the winner of the Jim Fowler Volunteer of the Year Award.

Habitat would like to again extend gratitude to all of the sponsors and volunteers who made 2007 builds such a success. Thank you for your generous donations, hard work and dedication.

Thrivent Builds Supports Habitat

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville, in partnership with Lutherans for Habitat, has once again received funding for another house through Thrivent Builds. This marks the fourth house funded by Thrivent Builds, a \$125 million partnership between Thrivent Financial for Lutherans and Habitat for Humanity International, which has already built more than 650 homes throughout the country and will build 322 more in 2008.

Thrivent Financial for Lutherans is a not-for-profit fraternal benefit society, with over three million members nationwide. It is Habitat for Humanity International's largest single partner, encouraging Habitat affiliates throughout the country to build more houses for families in need.

HFHE Welcomes New Staff Members

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville welcomed Michael Lincoln, Susan Taylor, and Aimee Haas to the staff in late 2007. Michael has been hired on as Field Support staff for the construction department. His love for trucks and tractors is evident as he works at New Haven and in the Habitat warehouse moving materials.

Susan, once a volunteer for Habitat, now works part-time as

the Data Systems Specialist. Her primary responsibility is to maintain Habitat's database of volunteers and supporters.

Finally, we welcome Aimee Haas as Community Resource Coordinator. She comes to us from Heritage Federal Credit Union and will serve as the volunteer and resource coordinator. Please contact Aimee if you'd like to volunteer for Habitat!

Dan Krupp

Iane Lambert

Little Debbie Snacks

Lutherans for Habitat

McCutchanville Community Church

McDonald's

Microsoft Donation Program

Miller Block Company

In-Kind Donations: Thank You! August - December

Access Solutions Acclaim Graphics Anchor Industries, Inc. Anonymous Atria Newburgh B & K Construction Berry Plastics Corporation Matt Bertram Bethlehem UCC Biagi's Restaurant Blankenberger Brothers, Inc. Rebecca Brown Buehler's Foods, Inc. Vera Campbell Chick-Fil-A Communion and Liberation Crossroads Christian Church **Custom Mechanical Construction** Dairy Queen Carol Daniels Deaconess Hospital Deig Brothers Construction Co. Delta Faucet Eastminster Presbyterian Church Edy's Ice Cream Elko Kitchens Expert Title Service Fan & Light World Ferguson Enterprises, Inc. First Christian Church **GAF Materials** Guardian Automotive Trim, Inc. Haas Construction

Hacienda
Jim and Carol Havens
HealthSouth Deaconess Rehabilitation
Hospital
Home Depot - West
Chris and Alice Huus
Insight Communications
Jack Frost Heating & Air
Jimmy John's Restaurant

Robert Kaylor

Amy Kost

Nicholson Surveying Niehaus Construction Old North UMC Papa John's Pizza Patriot Engineering & Environmental, Inc. Penn Station East Coast Subs Popeye's Thomas Powers Red Lobster Reitz Electric Repro-Graphics Reynolds, Inc. Rick's Sports Bar Royal Crown Bottling Corp. Sandy's Pizza Schwindel Graphics, Inc. Shyler's Bar-B-Q Sonic Spurling Properties

St. John's Čatholic Church

St. Mary's Medical Center

Starbuck's Coffee

Stavros Pizza & Sports Bar

Steak & Shake

Stolz Structural, Inc.

Subway

The Pub

Tri-State Aero

TSM, Goodman Distribution, Inc.

Wadesville Fire Department

West Side Needle Group

Whirlpool Corporation

Gene Wolf

Working Distributors, Inc.

House Dedications

Congratulations to the following families whose houses have been dedicated since September.

Traditional

Mt. Vernon Ministerial Association with Gary & Diana White

Operation Home Again Whirlpool with Charline Bridgeman

Catholics for Habitat with the Sue Burns family

First Christian Church with the Heather Crawford family

Bower-Suhrheinrich Foundation with Mary Culley

Anonymous with Sue Day

Alcoa/Cans for Habitat with the Terria Elliott family

Anchor Industries with the Melody Finney family

Alderson and Miller Build with Peggy Flath

AT&T/Anonymous with the Linda Giles family

Bethel United Church of Christ with the Brandi Gish family

Communion and Liberation/Anonymous with Dan & LouAnn Green

Fifth Third Bank with Jeremy Jourdan

HealthSouth Deaconess Rehabilitation Hospital with Judy Jourdan

Lutherans for Habitat/Thrivent Biulds with the Lori Kapp family

Staubitz Charitable Trust with Louise Reed

Crossroads Christian Church with the Tim & Sherry Southgate family

Holiday Management Foundation with the Dina Terrell family

Physicians Build with the Scott & Nicole Toone family

American General Financial Services with Charlotte Verga

Honor/Memorial Gifts August 11, 2007 - January 7, 2008

IN MEMORY OF: Charles "Kenny" Kindred Mike Scheller

Concrete Crew Tuesday & Wednesday Crews Anonymous Charlene Jacobsen Jerry & Betty Neese Nick & Kevin Long Louis Perdue Steve & Tiffany Spronk Rosie Watterson Sally Gries Martha L. Perdue Gerald & Sandra Russell Katherine Powell

Jerry Melchiors Tom & Diane Stone Richard Melton John Beckman Jane Merta Michael & Gretchen Melchiors

Vincent & Rose Adler & John & Margaret Clements Justin & Shirley Clements

Stanton McGill

Hugh & Carol Ahlering Chuck Ruston Ray Beckwith

Lucina Scheller Jim & Kris Schroeder

Hailey Lynn Mayfield Steve & Jenny Cissell

Bill Nicholson

Alan & Laura Schelhorn Alice A. Jones Steve Jones John Buthod Anne Nicholson SW IN Chapter of Professional Land Surveyors

John Norman Hendricks Sharon Hendricks

Wilfred McCullough Kathleen McCullough

George & Anna Weber Joseph & Mary Seib

Fr. Francis Schroering Jalene Weber

> **Richard Paul** Viola J. Paul

Their parents Robert & Mical Michel

Flossie Wathen

Sam & Betty Douglas Pakhi & Reba Barikdar Ron & Marilyn Conner Sam & Sharon Barter Joe & Joyce Wallace Linda & Dávid Yourgans Alene Koehl Family

> Teckla Kercher Janet Samples

Guy McSparin Frances McSparin

Lawrence Stahl Quentin & Ann Stahl & Family

> Louis Schneider Vicki Susswein

Robert & Claire Lombard Robert & Nancy Lombard

IN HONOR OF:
Robert & Claire Lombard, Sr. Robert & Nancy Lombard

Scott & Nicole Toone Raymond Brown, Jr., M.D.

Dr. Cary Hanni Bruce P. Williams, M.D. Dr. & Mrs. Gary Beck

Cary & Vicki Hanni Robert & Elizabeth Walter

> Ray Lambert Bob Vollmer

Vicky & Kenny Kindred Mary Jo Marks

Richard & Edna Schenk David & Susan Weis

The 25th wedding anniversary of Tonna & Patrick Seibert Paul Peters

The 50th wedding anniversary of Don & Shirley Mammoser Bob & Wanda Ringham

> **Larry Osborne** Judith Wittgen

Margaret Berryman Bill Luerssen & Susan Small

Bruce Wright Chandler & Jingle Hagey

Aileen Roberts Richard & Joann Schechter

The 50th wedding anniversary of Gary & Barbara Sprinkle Élvin & Joan Reed

> Jim Prickett Mike & Myrna Peden

AS A CHRISTMAS GIFT FOR: The Phillip Yeager Family

The Larry Yeager Family
The Roger Yeager Family Richard & Paula Yeager

Joe & Charlene Lamey Jim & Kim Dunkelbarger

The Tim & Cathy Hesse Family The George & Sarah Whitfield Family The Adult Class of Zion Lippe UCC Ruth Redman Anne Nicholson

> Jim & Pam Stevens Bill & Patti Spurling

Ruth Stahl Quentin & Ann Stahl & Family

> Jan Steinmark Bob & Jil Davidson

Jennifer Roberts & Chris Smearing Nancy & Michael Roberts

> Don & Pat Hodge Bill & Betty Parker

> > Karen Glazier **Toni Morris** Liz Kalb

Evansville Surgical Associates Doctors The Staff

> Randy & Becky Davidson Jan Steinmark

Planned Giving Task **Force Appointed**

A Planned Giving Task Force has been formed with board member Scott Wittman serving as chair. Other members are David Bower, Bill Bussing, Butch Feulner, Tricia Hollander Henning, Patrick Koontz, Steve Titzer, and Habitat staff members Lori Reed and Sr. Jane Michele McClure.

"Our desire is to revitalize and institutionalize Habitat for Humanity of Evansville's planned giving program. We initiated the Perigo-Prickett Society to recognize planned gift donors in 2000 (named for longtime Habitat for Humanity founders and supporters Jim Perigo and Jim Prickett) and we want to encourage greater awareness and participation in that program," said Scott Wittman.

The task force will hold its third meeting at the end of January.

David Sanders joins **HFHE** Board of **Directors**

The HFHE Board of Directors welcomes its newest board member David D. Sanders, an attorney with Fine & Hatfield. The Board of Directors voted unanimously and approved Sanders participation on the board at its June 2007 meeting. Having assisted Habitat over the years with pro-bono legal services and counsel on real estate and partner family issues, David is an excellent addition to the Board of Directors. David and his wife. Ye Ia, have lived in Evansville since 1997. David enjoys traveling and motorcycles.

Mt. Vernon Dedicates Second House

The second Habitat house to be built in Mt. Vernon, located at 1002 W. Third Street, was dedicated with the Mt. Vernon Ministerial Association in December. Gary and Diana White



Gary and Diana White's house, sponsored by the Mt. Vernon Ministerial Association, features one of Habitat's new designs.

worked hard in the summer to complete their hours in time for their house to begin in October, and the volunteers from Mt. Vernon worked hard to finish the house so the family could move in by Christmas.

Habitat thanks the churches and volunteers from the Ministerial Association for not only raising the sponsorship money, but also for the extraordinary turnout to build the house. The following churches participated in this year's build: Black's Chapel United Methodist Church, First

Presbyterian Church, First United Methodist Church, St. John's Episcopal Church, St. John's United Methodist Church, St. Matthew Catholic Church, St. Philip Catholic Church, Trinity United Church of Christ, Zion United Church of Christ Lippe, Faith United Methodist Church, Church of the Nazarene, Immanuel United Church of Christ, Point Township Church of the Nazarene, and St. Paul's United Methodist Church.

Annual Donor Recognition Dinner Record-Breaking Event

Habitat's Tenth Annual Donor Recognition Dinner, held October 16 at St. Mary's Medical Center and sponsored by RE/MAX Services and Timberland PRO, was the largest event ever, with over 600 sponsors, in-kind supporters, major donors, and partner families invited to join the celebration.

Receiving special awards were American General Finance (the Dan Mitchell Award for Corporate Partnership), Catholics for Habitat (Bobbie Hoy Award for Faith-Based Service), and



Contributors who donated goods or services to HFHE in 2007 were recognized at the Donor Recognition Dinner in October.

Mayor Jonathan Weinzapfel and the City of Evansville (Community Builder Award for Exceptional Civic Partnership).

Honored for their full-house sponsorships were American General Financial Services, Anchor Industries, Berry Plastics, Best One Tire & Service, Bethel United Church of Christ, Bower-Suhrheinrich Foundation, Bussing-Koch Foundation, Catholics for Habitat, Crossroads Christian Church, Holiday Management Foundation, the Efroymson Fund of the Central Indiana Community Foundation, Fifth Third Bank, First Christian Church, Jim and Carol Havens, HealthSouth Deaconess Rehabilitation Hospital, Mt. Vernon Ministerial Association, Old National Bank, the Physicians Build, Mike and Hope Staubitz and the Staubitz Charitable Trust (also sponsoring the Alderson and Miller Build), Thrivent Builds/

Lutherans for Habitat (two houses), UCC/Disciples of Christ Churches, Whirlpool, and several anonymous contributors. Recognized for half-house sponsorships were the Alcoa Foundation, AT&T, and Communion and Liberation (a lay Catholic group).

Named for exceptional support for the Operation Home Again program and New Haven infrastructure were American Water, Blankenberger Brothers Construction, Deig Brothers Construction, EA2 Systems, EMC, IMI, J. H. Rudolph, Koch Enterprises, and Mulzer Crushed Stone.

All in-kind donors and other major donors were also honored and will be recognized in Habitat for Humanity of Evansville's upcoming *Annual Report*.

What's Going On at Habitat

Methodist Build 2008 Receives Boost

The 2008 Methodist Build received a jump start when Habitat for Humanity of Evansville received a \$10,000 contribution from Evansville District Funds. This money, contributed by Methodists for disaster relief, will be used as "seed" money for a build in New Haven this summer.

This will be the third house sponsored by Methodists for Habitat, with other builds completed in 2004 and 2006. Rev. Patrick Jackson, pastor of Fairlawn United Methodist Church, serves as chair for the group, and Gary Madding of Methodist Temple is secretary.

Guardian Automotive 'Insulates' Habitat

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville was most grateful when Guardian Automotive, a local subsidiary of Guardian Industries, was instrumental in providing high quality insulation material for the 27 houses built in New Haven last summer. Guardian Fiberglass, in Albion, Mich., delivered all the insulation last May.

Now, there's even greater news.

Guardian has committed insulation for the remaining 28 houses as well. Thanks, Guardian, for helping us finish New Haven!

Homeownership Pre-Applications Now Available

Please stop by the Habitat office during business hours for more information.

8:30 a.m. - 5 p.m. Monday - Friday.

Habitat Looks To Add Wednesday Crew, Tuesday Crew and Concrete Crew Members

Are you retired or semi-retired? We would love to have you join one of our regular volunteer crews. No experience is necessary, and it's not a requirement to volunteer every week. Contact Aimee Haas for more information about how you can give back to the community by working with Habitat for Humanity of Evansville.

Need a Speaker?

We'd love to share our inspiring stories with your organization.

For more information about any of the above items, please contact Sally Gries at the Habitat office at (812) 423-5623, ext. 21.

If your household receives multiple copies of this newsletter, or if you would like to be removed from the mailing list, please contact the Habitat for Humanity of Evansville office at (812) 423-5623. Thank you!

Scott Wittman Jodi Uebelhack Steve Titzer **Steve Thomas** Monica Stinchfield Sandy Smith Jones Kathy Schoettlin David Sanders Leanne Pritchett Lu Porter sqqidq ndol Rev. F. P. Miller Elizabeth Kalb Jacque Hardın Sherman Greer Butch Feulner Kevin Eastridge Vera Campbell

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville Board of Directors

YDDKESS SEKNICE KEÖNESLED

NON-PROFIT ORG U.S. POSTAGE PAID EVANSVILLE, IN 47714 PERMIT NO. 2592

Habitat for Humanity of Evansville, Inc. 1401 N. Fares Avenue Evansville, IN 47711

